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November 13, 2002 

To Whom It May Concern 

We at Schooner Transport are always looking for new technology to help reduce the costs associated with 
running a transport fleet. We have been using oil analyses as a key tool to help extend our drain intervals 
on our oil changes. 

Since we have switched to Chevron Delo 400 with the help of Kleenoil Filtration Systems, we have twice 
had oil samples return a admirable report after running the unit's over the 100,000 km mark. 

We would not hesitate to inform others of the results we have had using Kleenoil and Chevron Delo 400 
15W40. We have the oil sample reports to prove it. 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to call. 

 
Steen McDonald  
Schooner Transport 


